
June 5, 2019

City of Appleton 
Board of Health
Care of: Kurt Eggebrecht

Regarding McFleshman's Brewing Co's denied application for a roof-top apiary.
We would like to appeal the decision by the Health Dept to deny our application for a 
roof-top apiary. Another roof-top apiary has been approved in the downtown area, 
and we would like to address the concerns of our neighbors and come to a resolution.  
To better understand the flags that have been raised and how we may be able to 
address them, or to come to a compromise the appeal process seems the 
appropriate avenue. 

Thank you for your consideration,

Bobby Fleshman
Owner
McFleshman's Brewing Co.


